
HIGH SCHOOL OF TELECOMMUNICATION ARTS AND TECHNOLOGY 

Athletic Department 

Xhenete Shepard, Principal 

350 67 Street 

Brooklyn, NY  11220 

Telephone:  718-759-3400 

    Fax:             718-759-3490 

 

TO:  Principals, Assistant Principals Supervision of Health & Physical 

  Education, Athletic Directors and Coaches 

 

FROM: Grace Murray, Athletic Director 

  

 

RE:  PRACTICES AND PROCEDURES RELATING TO 

  SPORTING EVENTS AT H.S.T.A.T. 

 

In order to provide a safe and healthful environment for athletes and spectators, the following procedures 

will be in place at the High School of Telecommunication Arts and Technology: 

 

 SPECTATORS FROM THE OUTSIDE TEAM WILL NOT BE PERMITTED TO VIEW 

THE GAME. 

 CHEERLEADERS:  There will be NO CHEERLEADERS admitted from visiting schools. 

 ARRIVAL TIME:  No one will be admitted into the school before 3:45 p.m.  No athlete will be 

admitted to the school until their coach arrives.  Entrance to the school is on 67th Street. 

 ONLY STUDENT-ATHLETES AND MANAGERS FROM THE OUTSIDE TEAM 

LISTED ON THE PSAL WEBSITE WILL BE ALLOWED IN.   

 CHANGING FACILITIES:  Teams will be assigned an area in which to change. 

 GATE SALE/SPECTATORS:  Tickets will not be sold at the gate for non-H.S.T.A.T. students 

nor will they be permitted entry into the school. 

 END OF GAME:  At the completion of the event, all team members and managers are to be 

accompanied by their coach upon exiting. 

 

I expect that all participants will respect the Rules and Regulations of the Public Schools Athletic League 

and conduct themselves in a sportsmanlike manner.  If you have any questions, you may contact me at 

718-759-3501. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Grace Murray 

Athletic Director 

 

 

APPROVED:  Xhenete Shepard, Principal 


